
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RELEVANT FACT 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Pursuant to the requirements of the current regulations, in 
connection with the news article published today by the 
daily newspaper “El Pais” relative to an agreement 
between BBVA and MAPFRE concerning the distribution 
of motor insurance, this is to confirm that the news is 
correct, and to add that, while the negotiations are at an 
advanced stage, no formal agreement has yet been entered 
into. 
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